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22/09/2021  11:04:552021/3105/P OBJ A Evans I object to the proposals.

1. Increase in street clutter - street furniture should be for the benefit of the whole community.

2. Hazard to flying wildlife - nylon filaments.

3. Conservation areas - the proposed poles and connecting filaments would be visually intrusive on the 

streetscape. They would also impose on and detract from the natural environment.

4. The proposal would create a dominant, physical presence benefitting a small minority. This would be 

exclusive rather than inclusive.
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